
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is our pleasure to announce the winner of the Kayak Give-away!  Congratulations to 
Kevin Eckenrode!  Bill, PennCrest BANK’s CEO, congratulated Kevin when he stopped 
by our Cresson office to pick up the kayaks.  His wife, Stephanie, and children, Lexi and 
Zach, tagged along for the fun!  Stephanie shared a picture of the kids trying out the 
kayaks in the garage before getting their feet wet in the lake!  Congrats Eckenrode 
family!  We hope you make many great memories with your new kayaks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Top photo: Stephanie, Lexi, Zach, Kevin and Bill) 

(Bottom photo: Zach and Lexi) 


